
 

 
 

2 July 2013           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 

FR:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

RE:  Replacement of Council Member on NWHU Board of Health 
  

 
 

Recommendation: 
That authorization be hereby given for Councillor Sharon Smith replace Mayor David 

Canfield as the Kenora Council representative on the Northwestern Health Unit Board of 
Health with a term to be in effect from September 1, 2013 to November 30, 2014; and 

further 
 
That a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the NWHU Board of Health and the 

Township of Sioux Narrows-Nestor Falls. 
 

Background: 
Mayor Canfield will be stepping down as the Kenora Council representative on the 
Northwestern Health Unit Board of Health and Councillor Sharon Smith has agreed to 

replace the Mayor in this capacity until the end of the Council term of November 30, 2014. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Northwestern Health Unit, Sioux Narrows-Nestor Falls, H. Kasprick Membership Listing 
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